
 

 

                        ERRATUM TO THE PREVIOUS ADVERTISEMENT  

                   VACANCY: CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER-THEMBELIHLE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
 
Please note the following amendments and additions to the original advert that appeared on 
Sunday, 24 July 2016.  
 
Closing date extended to:  Wednesday, 17 August 2016 at 12h00. 
The standard application form can be obtained from the municipal website: 
www.thembelihlemunicipality.gov.za   (Sect 56 application form) or from Mr. Elrie Mouton - 
Tel no: 053 203 0005 
The Council will conduct security vetting on shortlisted candidates 
The Council will require shortlisted candidates to undergo competency based assessments 
The successful candidate will be required to sign an employment contract and performance 
agreement 
The successful candidate will be stationed at the offices of the Thembelihle Local municipality in 
Hopetown  
  
Enquiries regarding this ERRATUM placement may be directed to: 
 
The Municipal Manager 
 Attention: Mr. A.M Mogale 
Thembelihle Local Municipality 
Private Bag x 3  
Hopetown 
8750                                                                 Tel no: 053 203 005/8 during office hours. 

http://www.thembelihlemunicipality.gov.za/

